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  Ready for Work: The case for workability 
 

We are glad to announce the launch of our new employment-focused project, Ready for 

Work. This is a joint-initiative with The Work Foundation. Together, we plan to promote 

the topic of work high on the common agenda of patients and clinicians. Read more.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paving the Path to 

Participation: A 

Toolkit for Employers 

In the wake of our Employment Pact 

for people with MS we have launched 

a Toolkit for employers. This 

document is aimed at building more 

flexibility into businesses. Read 

more.  

 

 

EMSP 2016 

Networking Dinner 

Joined by 50 of our closest members 

and partners, we gathered on 16 

February in Brussels to look back at 

our main 2015 achievements and 

share proposals for the road 

ahead. Read more. 

 

http://www.emsp.org/projects/ready-for-work/
http://www.emsp.org/news-messages/paving-the-path-to-participation-a-toolkit-for-employers/
http://www.emsp.org/news-messages/paving-the-path-to-participation-a-toolkit-for-employers/
http://www.emsp.org/news-messages/emsp-annual-networking-dinner-top-highlights/
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Italy: Five years of MS 

blogging 

 

Mainstream MS blogging in Italy has 

marked an important milestone: the 

MS blog set up by a group of young 

MSers has recently celebrated five 

years since its first post. Read more. 

 

 

EPF: Call for patients 

with cross-border 

healthcare experience 

EMSP's partners at the European 

Patients Forum (EPF) are looking for 

input from patients who have 

accessed treatment across 

borders. Read more. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.emsp.org/news-messages/italy-five-ye/
http://www.eu-patient.eu/Members/Weekly-Mailing/call-experience-cbhc/

